Busch Gardens Field Trip:  Wednesday, April 24th
1. DEPARTURE AND RETURN:  Be at the PGMS cafeteria by 7:45AM.  We plan to leave by 8:00 AM.   We cannot wait for you.  We will be back at PGMS by 8:00 PM, depending on traffic.  (  Your ride MUST be here to pick you up on time. 
2.  STUDENT DRESSCODE:   Dress comfortably! Wear a t-shirt with sleeves that covers your stomach and decent-length shorts.  If you get soaked on a water ride, you may want to wear quick drying shorts or bring a change of clothes.  
WEAR SUNSCREEN or bring a hat!
3. Bush Gardens in now cashless!  BRING CASH, DEBIT CARD, or VISA PREPAID CARD: You need to bring money for lunch, snacks, plenty of water, etc. A minimum of $25 is suggested. If you bring cash, you can use the cash-to-card kiosks.   Do NOT rely on your chaperone or others to buy items for you.  You may bring bottled water, breakfast, snacks, etc. on the bus and even into the park. You may leave items on the bus also.  You will have to carry items brought into the park in a small bag.  

Lockers are available for rent.
Feel free to check out the Busch Gardens Tampa Bay website for information on rides, food pricing, cash-to-card kiosks, etc. 

Any questions, please email diane.combs@yourcharlotteschools.net
CHAPERONES:  Thank you for volunteering!  Upon arrival at PGMS, you will receive information on your group, teacher contact information, etc.  We could not do this trip without you!  Please park in the CPAC parking lot. Specific parking areas will be sent out closer to the trip. 
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